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Prayer Requests 

Food for the poor 
Gilma and pastor 

Giovanny 
Good relations with staff 

Salvation for many 
Short and long term 

volunteers 
Support for students 

Second level built 
Myra’s family 

Joy in the journey 

Support Address 
WMOTW 

POB 69309 
Baltimore, MD 

21264 

Make checks payable to 
WMOTW 

PAYPAL is another  
option: 

www.mcyep.org/
donate

APRIL2021                                                                                                                                                                                         WMOTW

Ministerio Comedor y Educación de Paz, 
Chiquimula 

Myra and Mac returned from Mac’s project trip to 
Rwanda, Africa early in May and were diagnosed 
positive with Covid-19. They are recovering well. 

The fundraiser for 77 replacement filters and 10 new 
water filters was successfully completed and the items 
are being ordered for June. 

Pastor Giovanny and wife Escarlin as well as Gilma 
have continued with the ministry, holding Sunday and 
Wednesday evening services, youth meetings, men’s 
and women’s meetings.  

They also are visiting the community to encourage 
and counsel individuals. 

ISAIAH 9:2 “ The people who have walked in darkness have 
seen a great light; those who dwelt in the land of the shadow 

of death, upon them a light has shone.”

http://www.mcyep.org/donate
http://www.mcyep.org/donate
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Sunday and Wednesday 
Services

Visitations

Youth Ministry

                                              Men’s Ministry
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Women’s Ministry

Water Purifiers and Replacement Filters Project 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of 
you who made a decision to support our fundraising effort to supply 
both water purifiers and water purifier replacement filters for our 
residents in Chiquimula. You have no idea the impact that your 
generosity has had upon a community that does not have the 
resources to provide clean water to their families. 

Altogether, we raised a total of $2,641.00. We are now more than 
equipped to address our dear friends in Chiquimula to assure they 
have access to clean water.  

Again, much thanks for a successful campaign, and we look forward 
to  your continued support next year 
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